
Lecturers and Students from Tourism Management held a meeting 

to follow up ‘OTOP Community Development Project’ and  

‘Aomsin Yuwaphat Rakthin Project 
  

On 20 March 2019, two lecturers and students from Tourism 

Management, SSRUIC joined a meeting to follow up ‘OTOP Community 

Development Project’ and ‘Aomsin Yuwaphat Rakthin Project 

(supported by Government Savings Bank) for the fiscal year 2019. The 

next fieldtrip to projected area, Thaka Community in Samut Songkhram 

Province will be held on 30 March 2019. 
 

 


